
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

INDUSTRIAL STRIKE ACTION 

NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 

YEAR 6 SATs DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you may be aware, the National Education Union (the biggest teaching union) has announced strike action that may 
affect Milton St John’s on the following days… 

• Wednesday 1 February 2023 

• Tuesday 28 February 2023 

• Wednesday 15 March 2023 

• Thursday 16 March 2023 

 

Unfortunately, at this moment in time, we are unable to give you further details about how this will affect school. 
We will keep you informed as soon as we are able to. 
 
 
 
 
 
The closing date for nursery applications for September 2023 is Monday 6th February.  Please contact the office for an 
application form or for further information.  
 
 
 
 
 
Due to the additional bank holiday, Year 6 SATs will start on Tuesday 9th May, rather than Monday 8th May.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Can we remind parents/carers when dropping children off in the mornings not to stop (even for a few seconds) on the 
zig-zag lines outside school. To do so is breaking the law and is dangerous for our children.   
 
We have also had reports of parents/carers parking discourteously on the roads around school.  We understand that 
mornings/after school is a busy time. This was one of the reasons why we continued to stagger morning and after 
school pick up times to help alleviate traffic build up.  We would really appreciate it if parents could try and be 
respectful of the residents around school when parking up. 
PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON WOOD MEADOW COURT AT ALL AS THIS IS A PRIVATE ROAD. 
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The small team that make up our PTA are always welcoming new members and upcoming meetings are to be held at 
8pm in the Rising Sun pub. The next meeting is Tuesday 31 January - all welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may already be aware that the government has confirmed that there will be an additional UK-wide bank holiday 
in 2023 to mark the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III next year. The coronation is on Saturday 6 May 
and Monday 8 May 2023 will be a celebratory bank holiday. School will be closed on this day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our collective worship theme for this half term is COURAGE.  Please find some ideas about how the whole family can 
have fun and explore this Christian Value at the end of this newsletter. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Monday 23 January 2023  Year 5 Hindu Temple trip  
Monday 30 January 2023  Year 5 & 6 Young Voices event  
Tues 9 May to Fri 12 May 2023           Year 6 SATs week 
Fri 16 June to Mon 19 June 2023        Year 6 Kingswood residential trip 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Our theme this half term is Courage.  
 

‘Courage doesn’t always roar. 
Sometimes courage is the little voice at 
the end of the day that says I’ll try again 

tomorrow.’ 

ADDITIONAL BANK HOLIDAY 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP THEME 

NEXT PTA MEETING 
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